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Assalamu Alaikum An-Noor Parents, 

 

Congratulations to Our Newest 

Hafidhah! 

 

 Alhumdulillah, we have great 

news!!! With Allah's mercy, Batoul Al-

Zoubi, has completed the memorization 

of the 

Quran. Congratulations to Hafidhah Bat

oul and her parents, Sister Fatimah and 

Brother Khaled, for their dedication 

towards this noble accomplishment. 

May Allah (SWT) help Batoul retain, 

perfect, understand, implement, and 

teach the Quran. May Allah give her the 

success of Deen, the halal happiness of 

Duniya, and the ultimate success of the 

Akhira, Jannat-ul-   

Firdous. Congratulations and may Allah 

reward all our teachers, committee 

members and the PTSO members for 

their dedication. Congratulations to the 

entire An-Noor family. 

 

 

 
Hifdh News 

by: Hassan Yagoub 

 

As’Salamu Alaikum Wa Rahmatu Allaahi 

Wa Barakaatuh 

 As we come to the end of the fourth 

quarter, we would like to make a stern effort 

to remind all of our students and parents of 

the coming Hifdh Exam (May 14th, 2018). 

Being that this will be the final exam for the 

year, it will combine all of the Suras or 

Ajzaa (parts/30)  by the students for this 

year (i.e. Old, Nearest, and New Hifdh). 

Therefore, preparation for this exam is 

absolutely imperative. Furthermore, it goes 

without saying that this exam will reflect the 

overall strength of the student’s Hifdh and 

just how much effort he or she has made in 

attempting to retain what he/she has 

memorized.  As teachers we have been 

trying our best to make a strong effort to 

improve and maintain the overall strength 

and quality of our students’ Hifdh. To help 

solidify that effort, certain students will be 

obliged to begin their revision one week in 

advance to the Revision week. This 

additional week of revision will be 

determined by the student’s teacher and in 

retrospect to the student’s performance over 

the past school year. We ask Allaah 

Subhanahu Wa Ta’aala, to give all of our 

students success and Towfeeq in 

strengthening their Hifdh and growing to be 

amongst Ahlul Quran (the People of Quran). 

Wa Baarak Allahu Feekum Jamee’an. 



 

 

Science Fair Projects 
 

 MashAllah, the students did a 

wonderful job on their science fair projects. 

They learned many interesting facts about 

their projects and were even able to connect 

it to Islam. The winners were as follows: 

 

3rd and 4th Grade 

1st place 

Yousuf Siddiqui & Yusuf Khan 

2nd place 

Iman Pathan 

3rd place  

Ashna Faraz 

4th place 

Safia Asim & Asma Traore & Sami Al-

Kasas 

5th place 

Malak Bader & Zain Abdul Azim & Rehan 

Mahmood 

 

 

 

5th and 6th Grade 

1st place  

Hibah Siddiqui & Maryam Siddiqui & 

Asaad Ansari 

2nd place 

Ahmed Rasheed 

3rd place 

Ayeshah Traore 

 

 

 

7th and 8th Grade 

1st place 

Tarik Qudwa & Omar Farooq & Sofiat 

Atere 

2nd place 

Ismail Akhtar 

3rd place 

Batoul Al-Zoubi 

 

 

 

2018 An-Noor Quran Academy Spelling 

Bee Winners 

 

Congratulations to An-Noor Quran 

Academy's 2018 Spelling Bee winners. 

3rd Grade: Safia Asim 

4th Grade: Yusuf Khan 

5th Grade: Ahmed Rasheed 

6th Grade: Hibah Siddiqui 

7th Grade: Aleena Shahid 

8th Grade: Maryam Siddiqui 

 



 

 

Treasures of the Quran  

  

Congratulations to Ayeshah Traore for 

participating in the Apex Mosque Treasures 

of the Quran, representing An-Noor School 

and winning first place! Only first place 

winners for the brothers and the sisters were 

awarded. May Allah reward our students, 

parents, and all of our teachers. I highly 

encourage all our students to participate in 

the IAR Ramadan Quran Competition 

inshaAllah. 

 

 
 

 
 

Benefits of the Quran 

 

 An-Noor Students did a wonderful 

job presenting the benefits of the Quran to 

Al-Iman school. We are blessed this year to 

be collaborating with Al-Iman school to 

become one big family.  

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

Our Three Winners and Light House 

Project Gala 

 

 MashAllah Our An-Noor Quran 

Academy student, Mohamed Atere did a 

wonderful job reciting at the OTW and LHP 

Gala. Jazak Allah Khair Mohammed for a 

job well done. 

 

  
 

Important Dates: 

  

• May 7th to 11 Hifdh Revision 

Week 

• May 10 Academic 

Graduation/Juzz Completion 

Ceremony 

• May 14th Hifdh Exam 

• May 18th Teacher Workday 

• May 21st Report Cards 

• May 22nd to 24 Terra Nova 

• May 25 Terra Nova Make-up and 

Last Day of Academics.   

 


